
Scholastic Book Fair 

24th – 28th March 2024 

Dear families, 

 

We are very much looking forward to 

our Book Fair taking place from 

Monday 24th June to Friday 28th 

June.  

The book fair will be open every day 

from 3pm to 3:30pm in the school 

hall. 

Payments can be made online, using 

a QR code, there will plenty of adults 

at the fair to help you with this. 

Payments online are preferred, but 

we can take cash if needed. 

Every book purchased helps us to 

get free books for our school library! 

The school get up to 60% of total 

sales back to spend on books for our 

library and classrooms.  

If you are not able to attend the book 

fair in person but would still like 

support your child’s reading by 

purchasing a book, you can do this 

online at home, and the book will be 

delivered to school for you.  

To do this, please visit http://www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk and enter our school’s 

postcode (TQ1 1TG) or name. Select “I am not at the Book Fair and would like to 

pay” Enter your details and the amount you are paying (you do not enter the names 

of the books you are ordering on this site, just the amount you are paying). 

You should then be given a reference number, please make a note of this and return 

it to the school office with the name of the book you have paid for. The easiest way to 

do this is via this form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=P4eit

5LJfEOFEopE9ezfFZ2AH8jFhTZPmXiBmrieL1JURTdBOUFaUlc5OVQ2SThMQlc3S

0FaUVJPOC4u 

 



We will then collate the orders and distribute the books to the children once they 

have been received from the supplier.  

To see the books available, please visit The Book Fair selection - Scholastic Book 

Fairs. 

Remember, every book you order, either online or at the Book Fair, helps us to get 

free books for our school library!  

 

Thank you so much for your support. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 


